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Monday 13th May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have organised to take the children in Year 1 on an educational visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park, on 

Thursday 6th June 2024. 

 

The visit will be for the whole day so your child will need to bring a packed lunch in a carrier bag (no glass bottles, 

fizzy drinks or sweets). If your child is eligible for free school meals, you may order a school packed lunch. Please 

be aware, this needs to be ordered in advance of the trip. 

 

Please ensure you send your child to school with a hat and that you have already applied sun cream in case of warm 

weather. 

 

Your child must wear their school uniform. 

 

The cost of the visit is £15.00. 

 

We will not be visiting the gift shop. If you like to pre-order your child a stationery gift bag, this can be purchased 

on the app for £5. Orders for the gift bags must be placed on the app on or before Wednesday 22nd May 2024. 

This can be found on the app under Products > Yorkshire Wildlife Park gift bag. 

 

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please give your consent and pay via the My Child At School app 

(found under “Outstanding Payments”) before Wednesday 5th June 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs R Barlow 

Year 1 Teacher 


